
	
First	Day	of	Online	Learning	
Issued	3/16/2020	at	5:00pm	

	
	
Good	afternoon	VPE	bobcats,	
	
Well	we	have	officially	started	our	online	learning	program	at	VPE!	You	should	have	
received	some	sort	of	communication	from	your	teacher	today	and	been	able	to	log	on	
to	google	classrooms	or	another	online	platform	designated	by	your	teacher.	If	you	
didn't	get	to	it	today,	please	do	so	tomorrow.	If	you	have	challenges	finding	where	to	
go,	email	your	teacher	directly.	If	you	continue	to	have	difficulty	with	the	technology	
you	can	contact	the	district	family	help	line	at	714-628-5372.	We	understand	that	this	is	
a	stressful	time	for	all	families,	teachers,	employees	and	students	and	we	want	you	to	
know	that	we	are	here	to	help.	Teachers	are	working	remotely,	however	the	office	
continues	to	be	open.	Please	feel	free	to	call	us	with	any	questions.	We	still	have	devices	
so	if	you	need	to	check	out	a	device	please	come	by	the	office	between	7:30	and	4:00	
and	we	can	check	one	out	to	you.		
	
We	are	in	this	together.	Stay	healthy!	
	
Principal	Beggs	


